
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Friends at Braes (FAB) is the parent/carer led fundraising group within Braes High 

School.  We recently held our AGM and can confirm the following individuals were elected 

as office bearers for the 2022/23 session: 

 

Josie Carnie (Secretary) 

Caroline Herring (Treasurer) 

Susan MacKinnon (Chairperson) 

 

On behalf of the committee, I would like to welcome all new S1 parents/carers.  It was 

particularly nice to meet a few of you who attended the AGM.   

 

I have attached the Chair Report I presented at the AGM, which gives you a flavour of what 

we managed to achieve over the previous session.  I've also included our Lotto application 

form.  Our membership has already increased this session to 53 and we would love to keep 

welcoming more!  If you are interested, please fill it in electronically and return to 

friendsatbraeshigh@gmail.com. 

 

We will be holding a welcome disco for S1 pupils on the evening of 6th October.  Further 

details to follow. 

 

Finally, just a reminder we have a pre-loved uniform service.  The rail was replenished last 

week, in particular with blazers in a variety of sizes, if anyone is still looking for anything. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Susan MacKinnon 
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